BENZONIA TOWNSHIP 1020 Michigan Ave. Benzonia, MI 49616 231-882-4411

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWNSHIP BOARD Tuesday, January 14, 2020

Approved:

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Barnard at 11:20am.

Roll Call: Burns, present: Barnard, present; Priest, present; Heller, present, Sheets attended at 11:45am.

The clerk read the purpose of the meeting posted on the outside bulletin board of the Hall, which was to review our budget for the coming year and anything else that comes before the Board.

Treasurer Karen Burns opened the meeting with a discussion of the libraries mileage distributions. After discussing the original agreement, it was decided that the treasurer would contact the different libraries and coordinate an amendment to this agreement, allowing us to send the disbursements directly to the actual libraries.

The 2020 – 2021 budget discussion was opened up and started by reviewing the Salaries, Wages and Contracts for the coming fiscal year. Changes were suggested and the clerk will send an updated copy to all members of the Board. The Treasurer asked everyone to look over the General Fund budget of last year and make suggestions for the coming year.

Jason Barnard made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 12:14pm, Sheila Priest supported. Motion passed. Next meeting be held, Tuesday, January 28, 2020 at 11am.

Respectfully submitted by:

Diana L. Heller, Benzonia Township Clerk